

TOWN OF HUDSON

Planning Board

Timothy Malley, Chairman

Bob Guessferd, Selectmen Liaison



12 School Street · Hudson, New Hampshire 03051 · Tel: 603-886-6008 · Fax: 603-594-1142

SITE WALK AUGUST 26, 2023

The Town of Hudson Planning Board will conduct a site walk on Saturday, August 26, 2023 at 9:00 A.M. at 279 Lowell Road, Hudson, NH regarding the proposed site plan application, SP# 06-23 Change of Use Site Plan.

- I. CALL TO ORDER BY CHAIRPERSON AT 9:00 A.M.
- II. ROLL CALL
- III. SITE WALK
 - A. 279 Lowell Road Change of Use Site Plan SP# 06-23

279 Lowell Road Map 234/Lot 032

Purpose: to illustrate the existing and proposed conditions for a change of use to convert an existing veterinarian clinic to a vape shop.

IV. ADJOURNMENT

NOTE: The public is welcome to attend. No public input will be taken. Public input is reserved for the regular Planning Board public hearing.

Brian Groth,	Town	Planner

POSTED: Town Hall, Library, Web – 08-25-2023